Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2012 5:35 PM

To: ‘Leonard Niles'

Cc: 'Vicki ZumBrunnen'; 'Marc Cunningham'

Subject: RE: RO0002483 Former Grand Auto, 4240 International Blvd., Oakland
Leonard,

| will be reviewing the case file and report next week and preparing my written comments. If the review is
straightforward, | would not anticipate the need for a meeting. However, | will defer any judgment on that until after
the review.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Leonard Niles [mailto:leonard@allwest1.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 8:26 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: 'Vicki ZumBrunnen'; ‘Marc Cunningham'

Subject: RO0002483 Former Grand Auto, 4240 International Blvd., Oakland

Jerry,

Have you had a chance to review our "Soil Vapor and Subsurface Investigation” report and 2011 Groundwater
Monitoring Report” that we submitted March 21, 2012? Our client would like us to arrange a meeting to discuss
further action toward case closure. Would youi be available for a meeting?

Thanks,
Len

Leonard Niles, P.G., C.H.G.
Senior Project Manager
AllWest Environmental, Inc.
530 Howard Street, Suite 300
San Francisco, CA 94105

(415) 391-2510 x109

fax (415) 391-2008



